
A reminder that the colour 
version of this newsletter and 
lots of other information is on 
the school website.  
Please take a look!   
 
 
Our new value this term is Responsibility. 
www.st-georges-hyde.tameside.sch.uk    
 

Family Learning 
 
There are still spaces on our Family Learning course run 
by Tameside College on ‘supporting parents with building 
confidence with maths’.  
 
It starts on Tuesday morning in the nursery building 9am-11am.  
It is a free course and there will be refreshments. 
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“Let all that you do be done in love” 

1 Corinthians 16:14 

Celebrations & Achievements 
This weeks celebrations and achievements include:  
 
James, Zainab and Poppy from Year 3 who all  
completed their Book Bingo card and received a 
certificate from Mrs Mather the school librarian.  Well done! 
 
Please remember to join us for our ‘Celebration Assembly’ every Friday 
morning at 9am. Children can bring in any awards they have been given 
outside of school like swimming  certificates or sports medals.  
 
You can see the Learning Hero awards given out, sing happy birthday to 
those who are celebrating that week and more!  

Tameside Active 
Sports Stars of the Week! 
 
Year 1 - Isla, Rueben & Lara 
Year 2 - Alesha & Adonis 
Year 3 - James & Aisha 
Year 4 - Isla & Logan 
 

BIRTHDAYS 
These are the members of our St George’s 
family who celebrated a birthday with us 
this week:  
 
Minhah from Reception, Esmee from Year 
2  and Sarwar from Year 6.  
 
Many happy returns!  
We hope you have a lovely weekend celebrating with your 
friends and family! 

LEARNING HERO 

Learning Hero certificates were 
awarded to these children for the excellent 
learning behaviours, attitudes and values they 
showed this week: 
 
Year 6 - Nusrat 
Year 5 – Ibrahim A 
Year 4 - All of Year 4 for using their amazing 
imagination when acting as Roman soldiers on 
their trip this week to the Chester Deva  
museum. 
Year 3 - Furqan 
Year 2 - Eisa 
Year 1 - All of Year 1 for stretching their 
imagining muscle and answering lots of  
questions on their trip to Portland Basin.  
Reception - Khadija 

Dear God,  
 
Thank you for all the things that we are lucky enough to 
own. Help us to show respect and to be responsible for our 
belongings and those of other people.  
Thank you for our Beautiful World. Help us to look after it 
and to be responsible in making better choices 
to make the world a better place.  
 
Amen  

Love  Compassion  Friendship  Thankfulness  Forgiveness Truthfulness  Hope 


